
 

 

Confirmation of name change. 
 
From:  Ipswich Building Society 

To:  Suffolk Building Society 

On: 9 November 2021 
 

This document confirms the name change for the building society registered in the Mutuals Public 

Register of the Financial Conduct Authority with registration number 298B (and also registered on the 

Financial Services Register of the Financial Conduct Authority with Firm Registration Number 104875) 

whose Head Office is at 6-8 The Havens, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP3 9SJ and whose name before 9 

November 2021 is IPSWICH BUILDING SOCIETY and whose name is SUFFOLK BUILDING SOCIETY 

thereafter. 

 
 

Logo identifiers. 
 
Ipswich Building Society    Suffolk Building Society 
 

     
 
 

Compliance information. 
 
Following the change of name all materials and external references will updated, excluding the 
Society’s online mortgage application system which will be replaced in 2022 and, until that time, will 
remain functional and branded as Ipswich Building Society.  As a result the Ipswich Building Society 
name and brand will remain in use for existing cases and any new cases submitted after 9 November 
2021. Intermediaries and their clients are therefore advised they will see both names during the 
application process. The Society’s legal entity and registration with regulators remains the same and 
legally binding offers will remain valid. 
 
 

Contact. 
 
For further information relating to the name change of Ipswich Building Society to Suffolk Building 
Society on 9 November 2021 contact Charlotte Grimshaw, Head of Intermediary Relations & 
Mortgage Sales, by calling 07950 511524 or emailing charlottegrimshaw@ibs.co.uk. 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


